
OUR PLANS FOR THE WEEK  

Week Commencing: 16th December 2024  
  
  

  

This week’s plan… along with 
some Christmassy themed things.  
 
  

English:   
This week the children will be writing 

their own version of The Dreadful 
Menace and choosing their favourite 

piece from this half term to write up in 
neat.  
 

Maths:   
This week we will continue to learn the 
methods of subtracting fractions. 
To support your child in maths follow 
the link to access knowledge organisers 
for each block of learning.  
https://boxgrove.surrey.sch.uk/curriculum/maths/  

  
Geography:   

We will look closely at the population of 
certain countries and cities within 

South America and think about why 
they might be so densely populated.  

 
Science:   

This week we will see if some changes 
result in the formation of a new 
material. 

 

 

The Year 5 team would like to take this 
opportunity to thank you for your 
support this term and to wish you all a 
lovely Christmas break.  
 
 

 
Please can we ask that with the arrival of 
the colder weather you make sure that 

your child brings in a coat and that all 
items of clothing are named. Thank you.  

GENERAL REMINDERS:  
  

The children will be taking part in PE 

every Thursday. Please ensure that your 

child has weather appropriate PE kit, 

including trainers.  
  

The children should have a pair of 
trainers at school that they change into 
at break time and lunch.  
  

The children are encouraged to have a 
named bottle of water to keep in the 

classroom.  
  

Pencil cases should be small enough to 

fit into their trays.   

Children are welcome to bring in fruit or 
vegetables from home if they would like 
a break time snack.  
  

Milk can be ordered and paid for online. 
Please ask at the school office for details.  

  
 

Year 5 swimming day is Tuesday. 

Please ensure your child has a 

named swimming kit.  

  
 

            This week’s spellings: 

 
The children will have the 

opportunity to revisit and revise the 

spellings they have learnt this term 
that have proved a little 

challenging.  
 
 

 

https://boxgrove.surrey.sch.uk/curriculum/maths/
https://boxgrove.surrey.sch.uk/curriculum/maths/


 


